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Comments: I strongly disagree with the proposal to further limit the area allotted to the Heber wild horses. There

should be no round up, no "disposal". Instead reduce the cattle grazing on those lands, that outnumber horses

28:1. Those cattle benefit private individuals at the expense of the public and the wilderness you're meant to

protect. The wild horses are a legacy and a public good. Do your job. Someone has been shooting them dead,

and the solution is not to round them up and shoot more of them. It is disgusting. A proposal to reduce the herd

by 80% is unacceptable. Do better. 


